HOPE

December 9, 2019

Valley Christian Church 20270 Iberia Ave Lakeville, MN 55044

Dear Dave,

When you gave to HopeKids, you provided hope to families during some of the hardest times of their lives. Thanks to your generosity, hope became a reality for over 1,500 Minnesota families in 2019. Your support provided an ongoing calendar of free events, so the entire family had a reason to look forward to tomorrow. Children and their siblings started new friendships with other kids who "get it." Parents relaxed knowing the event was safe, their child was accepted, and they had one less expense for the day.

We couldn't do this important work without you. Discover more about your impact on amazing families in your community by visiting hopekids.org/imagine to explore our chapter's growth and stories of families who, thanks to you, were able to imagine hope this year. I hope you feel proud knowing you have been a part of this!

Thank you again for your support in 2019, and I look forward to continuing our partnership next year. From our families to yours, have a wonderful Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Brian Anderson Executive Director Thank you for your faithful partnership in ministry.

Christman blessings!

"With the focus on fighting for physical therapy services, doctors' appointments, medical supplies and prescriptions, my brain is pretty tired. We don't have the budget for extras nor do I have the time to plan all the details. Movies, museums, basketball games were never possible before HopeKids. It's amazing to be able to attend these events and really get to enjoy it. We are able to be present and be loved on. Every member of the family is included."

- Starlet, Gabriella's mom

